
PETERBOROUGH COMMUNITY ORCHESTRA 
Registered Charity No. 1211338

SUMMER CONCERT 

SATURDAY JULY 12th, 7pm at CROWLAND ABBEY 

PCO invites you to attend our third concert in the abbey. This time, all our music will have

some connection to the themes of song and dance. Musical styles will range from Ravel’s

Bolero (think Torvill & Dean’s olympic winning ice dance routine) to Barry Manilow’s, I

Write The Songs. There will be something for everyone to enjoy within the surroundings of

our beautiful abbey.


PCO began life in 2018, in response to the realisation that there was nowhere locally for

adults to play orchestral instruments together, unless they could play at a very advanced

standard. We now have fifty members aged between fourteen and ninety years of age,

with an equally wide range of musical experience. Some members play instruments not

usually heard in an orchestra, including saxophones, bass clarinet and bass ukulele.

Although named Peterborough Community Orchestra, our members are spread across a 
radius of twenty miles around the city, including Crowland.


Our last three concerts were sold out, so get your tickets soon! Tickets will only be

available on the door if there are still seats free. Follow the QR code on the opposite

page. Adult tickets are £10 each. Accompanied under 16’s are Free. Interval refreshments

are included in the ticket price. 


